June 12, 2020


*****SENT ON BEHALF OF Dr. ANURAG SAXENA TO PROGRAM DIRECTORS, PROGRAM ADMINISTRATORS*****
 
 
Dear Program Directors:
 
In response to certain requests regarding carryover of educational days for residents ( not being able to take these due to COVID-19 pandemic),  this is to confirm that as of March 2020 residents who were unable to use their educational days to attend conferences or workshops may be allowed to carry over these days to the next academic year at the program director’s discretion.   Programs and residents will need to be mindful that too many days being carried over do not affect either academic or clinical work next year. 
 
Sincerely,
Anurag Saxena
 
Anurag Saxena MD, M.Ed., MBA,  FRCPC, FCAP, CHE, CCPE
Professor and Associate Dean, Postgraduate Medical Education, University of Saskatchewan

